
S a i n t  A g n e s  

St. Agnes is an inclusive Catholic community dedicated to the love of God and service to others. We 

rejoice in the Gospel, the celebration of the Liturgy, and the Sacraments. We welcome the             

opportunity to share God’s message and to bring all into the life of Christ. 

Pastoral Contacts 

Pastor: Rev. Andrew M. Switzer 

Pastor Emeritus: Rev. T. Mathew Rowgh 

Associate of Youth Faith Formation: Bill Donahue 

Assistant Administrator: Beth Yates 

Accounting: Lizzie Lowe 

Associate of Liturgy Ministry: Helen Harris 

Associate of Music Ministry: Elaine Rendler-McQueeney 

 

Pastoral Council 

Connie Bonner ~ Derek Gallagher 

Heather Garcia ~ Christine Wiegman-Green  

Patrick Green ~ Shaná Harris ~ Colin Hayden 

Brendan Jarrell ~ Bill Sagle ~ Gil Sateia  

Vanessa Santiago ~ Becky Tokarcik 
 

Finance Council 

Pat Barth ~ Steve Bledsoe 

Mike Drewes ~ Todd Hershey 

Sue Kemnitzer ~ David Matera ~ Arnold  Thomas  

St. Agnes Church 

200 South Duke Street, Shepherdstown 

 

St. Agnes Parish Office 

106 South Duke Street, Shepherdstown 

P.O. Box 1603, Shepherdstown, WV  25443 

Telephone  304-876-6436 

Office@StAgnesShepherdstown.org 

www.StAgnesShepherdstown.org 

 

St. Agnes Chapel 

204 South Church Street, Shepherdstown 

 

Sunday Readings 

 

January 21, 2024 Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 Jonah 3:1-5, 10 

Psalm 25:4-5a, 6+7b, 8-9 

1 Corinthians 7:29-31 

Mark 1:14-20 



Remember in Prayer 
Please pray daily for those serving in the Military, our   
veterans in recovery, and those recently ill especially Vicky 
Scott (friend of Noreen Albright), Nell Thompson, Harold 
Paulin (father of Maria Stewart), Patricia Windsor (mother 
of Valerie Ater), Pat Doyle, Henry & Barbara McDonald, 
Rebecca Ramsey, Marie Snowden, and Barbara Mueller. 
Names are placed in the bulletin for approximately one 
month and then those names are placed on the 2nd Friday 
prayer list and are remembered in prayer each month.   

2nd Friday Prayer Group 

A list has begun for the 2nd Friday in February. Please 
contact Judy at any time with names of individuals you 
would like to add or if you would like to join the group. 
Judy: 301-432-2276 or jslilga8@gmail.com. 

Weekly Schedule 
 
 

Sunday Mass 
Saturday, 5:30pm 

Sunday, 8am  
Sunday, 10:30am 

 

Weekday Mass 
Monday and Wednesday at 11am 

 

Reconciliation: Saturday, 4:30pm 
Parish Office: Monday-Friday, 9am-4pm 

   Cash Card Sales: Weekdays during office hours 
 (please call first)  

       Mass Intentions 
 

Sunday, 10:30am for 
Miriam Moriarty 

 

May Miriam share in the fulness  
of God’s mercy and peace. 

St. Agnes is in the process of forming a Hispanic Outreach 
committee. Is God calling you to join this committee? 
¿Dios te está llamando a unirte a este comité? 
 

As it is for all church committees, VIRTUS certification is 
required. VIRTUS can be completed in English or Spanish. 
Please reach out to the office at 304-876-6436 if you are 
interested in joining this committee! Gracias.   

 

Hispanic Outreach Committee Forming 

 

In Case of Inclement Weather... 
It is that time of year when we need to be prepared for 
inclement weather! Should we experience wintry precipi-
tation, we will do our best to make a decision regarding 
in person CFF class by 8pm the evening prior. Check our 
website, call the parish office at 304-876-6436 and listen 
to the recording, or you can also access this information 
on the St. Agnes CFF/Youth Facebook (closed) group 
page. If you have not yet joined the group, please do! 
Contact Bill Donahue at for-
mation@stagnesshepherdstown.org to join. 
 

Please note, if Jefferson County Schools are delayed or 
closed, there will be no weekday Mass. The office will 
also follow the school system’s decision and will be 
closed if schools are closed.  

Our Scripture Sharing group continues to meet via Zoom 
(link found on website under events calendar) on Mon-
days at noon except for holidays. All are welcome! 

Scripture Sharing 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adult) is for those who 
are interested in learning about the Catholic faith and 
discerning if they might want to be professed members 
of the Catholic faith. The goal is to see where the process 
takes you. Father Andy is leading our RCIA process. If you 
are interested in learning more or joining the group, 
please call the office at 304-876-6436. All are welcome! 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

2024 FREE Community Safety Training Available  
for ERT and anyone interested 

The Jefferson County Emergency Services Agency is offer-
ing the following training opportunities: 
 

Community CPR and Stop the Bleed: February 13, March 
12, April 9, May 21, June 11, July 9, August 13, September 
10, October 8, November 12 and December 10. All clas-
ses start at 6 pm. CPR courses last 3 hours. To register 
and for more information go to the Jefferson County 
Emergency Services website:  https://
www.jeffersoncountywv.org/county-government/county
-agencies/jcesa/community-cpr-first-aid 
 

Interested in joining the St. Agnes Emergency Response 
Team? Please contact Michele Goldman at mgold-
man9797@gmail.com or Teace Noel 
at wvnoels@gmail.com. 

 

Free Community Safety Trainings 

In your kindness, please pray for Gabrielle Bryant-
Gainer, Steven Doyle (son of Pat Doyle), and Maggie 
Gorman who recently died. May Gabrielle, Steven, and  
Maggie share in the fulness of God’s love and peace. 

All widows and widowers in our faith community are in-
vited to attend a casual gathering in the home of our pa-
rishioner, Brigitte Schmidt on Friday, February 9th at 
10am. She lives in Boonsboro, Maryland. Text 301-660-
0376 to RSVP, and the address will be provided.  
 

Community is a balm to grief; you are not alone. Come to 
obtain as well as provide support.  

 

Gathering for Widows and Widowers 

mailto:jslilga8@gmail.com
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 Dear Parishioners, 
 

  This weekend we celebrate the Rite of  
Acceptance to the order of Catechumenates and  
Candidates. What a gift they are to our church!  As we 
celebrate Word of God Sunday, they bring a fresh word, 
a new word to us from the Lord. If we open ourselves 
to their experience, their renewal renews our church.  
We live in synodal times as a church, and we need to 
listen deeply to those journeying to become our new-
est members because they have a lot to teach us. As we 
hear the call of the disciples this Sunday, they have re-
sponded to the call of following Jesus more deeply. 
May we also follow that call. A big congratulations to 
all those who made this step with the Rite of  
Acceptance this weekend. 
           Fr. Andy 

 

Racial Justice Initiative News 

The blues is seldom associated with Martin Luther King, 
Jr. but its idiom is foundational to his life and ministry. In 
an opening address to the 1964 Berlin Jazz Festival, King 
offered remarks that give us insight on the relationship 
between the blues and religious faith. King begins by 
identifying the blues as originating from a divine source: 
“God has wrought many things out of oppression. He has 
endowed his creatures with the capacity to create—and 
from this capacity has flowed the sweet songs of sorrow 
and joy that have allowed man to cope with his environ-
ment and many different situations…The Blues tell the 
story of life's difficulties, and if you think for a moment, 
you will realize that they take the hardest realities of life 
and put them into music, only to come out with some 
new hope or sense of triumph. This is triumphant mu-
sic.” He goes on to suggest that jazz “has continued in 
this tradition, singing the songs of a more complicated 
urban existence. When life itself offers no order and 
meaning, the musician creates order and meaning from 
the sounds of the earth which flow through his instru-
ment.” He continues by crediting musicians as the leaders 
in the American search for identity and the inspiration 
behind his movement. “Long before the modern essayists 
and scholars wrote of racial identity as a problem for a 
multiracial world, musicians were returning to their roots 
to affirm that which was stirring within their souls. Much 
of the power of our Freedom Movement in the United 
States has come from this music. It has strengthened us 
with its sweet rhythms when courage began to fail. It has 
calmed us with its rich harmonies when spirits were 
down.” King concludes by lifting his comments out of the 
particular and in to the universal: “For in the particular 
struggle of the Negro in America there is something akin 
to the universal struggle of modern man. Everybody has 
the Blues. Everybody longs for meaning. Everybody needs 
to love and be loved. Everybody needs to clap hands and 
be happy. Everybody longs for faith. In music, especially 
this broad category called Jazz, there is a stepping-stone 
towards all of these.” 
 

For King,  the blues were an effective guide on how to 
serve as an agent for social change. By bearing witness to 
the truth of our circumstances, Martin Luther King, Jr. 
was a bluesman who offered a model for how to live a 
sanctified life. There will always be a reason to sing the 
blues. But sometimes when the song is sung, it tells a sto-
ry that makes you want to pray along with Dr. King that 
“the deep fog of misunderstanding will be lifted from our 
fear-drenched communities and in some not too distant 
tomorrow the radiant stars of love and brotherhood will 
shine over our great nation with all their scintillating 
beauty.” 

 

KOC Chili Cook Off 

The Super Bowl of Chili !!! 
It’s time to find that super recipe for your best tasting 

Chili.   

Something sweet, something hot, 
make it a treat, it will hit the spot. 

 

Your Knights of Columbus, St. Agnes Council, #13887, is 

having its Annual Chili Bowl competition on one our na-

tion’s most competitive days --- Super Bowl Sunday, Feb-

ruary 11, 2024.  Bring your best Chili to the Parish Cen-

ter and join the contest.  There will be a $75 prize for 

first place $50 for second, and $25 for third. ( If there are 

any ties we’ll get Solomon to divide the prize. �)  This 

event will start after the 10:30 Mass is over and continue 

until 2:00 PM.   
 

To enter please send an email or text to 

 raymond.nelson.jr@gmail.com – 410-241-4205,  

no later than Saturday, February 10. (the day before) 

 Everyone is welcome.  There is no charge to enter.  

The more the merrier! 
 

     Whether or not you enter a chili in the competition, 

please come and judge for yourself which chili is best.  It’s 

a Chili Fest.  We don’t want to send anything home, and 

anti-acid tablets will be available.   

mailto:raymond.nelson.jr@gmail.com


We began  the New Year with Ellen Potter and her hus-
band preparing and serving the community meal, also 
known as the Hungry and Homeless Meal, on January 3 at 
the Zion Episcopal Church in Charles Town. At our re-
quest, Ellen shared this information to give some insight 
into what goes into the work of this ministry:  
 

“My husband and I provided meals this past Wednesday 
night and after your previous email, I was curious as to 
what we spent. First, let me tell you what we served: 
pulled pork sandwiches with homemade Cole slaw, Greek 
pasta salad, and brownies. We also provided BBQ sauce, 
2 pieces of fruit (banana and clementine), and water. 
 

The total cost was around $203. The biggest savings was 
when pork butts were on sale for $.99/lb a few weeks ago 
so we bought six and froze them until we needed 
them. Otherwise, they are $2.99/lb, which would have 
added another $90 dollars to the total."   
 

The manager of Food Lion permitted Ellen to exceed the 
limit on the amount of pork she could purchase at the 
discounted price when she explained why she was pur-
chasing. So, our thanks to Shepherstown Food Lion! 
    

Heartfelt thanks go out to all of our chefs and to all of you 
who support this ministry in all the ways that you do. 
 

Remember, you can donate to this ministry on SJP week-
end each month. If you are interested in joining our chefs 
or in getting additional information, please email Kate 
Didden at katedidden@gmail.com. 

 

Feeding the Homeless and Hungry 
 

Godspell 

To open the season of Lent, the holiest time of the year, 
St. Agnes Catholic Church will present a production of 
Godspell (2012 Revised Version), which was originally 
conceived and directed by John-Michael Tebelak and 
with music and new lyrics by Stephen Schwartz. A dedi-
cated and talented group of St. Agnes youth is joined by 
equally dedicated and talented friends from Shepherd-
stown Presbyterian Church, Asbury United Methodist 
Church, and the community of Shepherdstown to present 
this musical, which is drawn directly from the teachings 
of Jesus. Godspell has been described as a timeless cele-
bration of Christian friendship, loyalty, and love based on 
the Gospel according to St. Matthew. Certainly no easy 
task, as time pulls our kids in multiple directions, but our 
youth and their friends are dedicated to bringing the 
message of the gospels to light. We hope you will join 
and celebrate with us, and “Prepare Ye The Way of the 
Lord!”  

Memorialize this year’s hymnal  
 

Our 2024 Hymnals are here! Envelopes can be 
found in each hymnal if you would like to dedi-
cate a hymnal to a loved one (either in memory 
of or in honor of). Place completed forms in the 
offertory basket. 

 

The Gift of Music 

All St Agnes Volunteers... 
Must Be VIRTUS Trained 

The Diocese of Wheeling Charleston requires that all vol-
unteers in all parishes, schools, etc., must be Virtus 
trained. And they will soon be auditing to verify compli-
ance. If you volunteer in any capacity at St Agnes, you 
must do the training! 
 

VIRTUS training is designed to help adults recognize the 
signs that indicate a child or vulnerable adult might be 
suffering abuse. It also helps adults by offering key points 
to help children and adults, who might confide in them, 
deal with potential situations. Finally, it helps adults 
know who to contact and what the next steps are if they 
suspect or discover a child or vulnerable adult is being 
abused. All this training is designed to help adults help 
others through a difficult situation. 
 

It is truly in the best interests of everyone to have all  
volunteers VIRTUS trained.  
 

The good news is that the training is all online and can be 
completed in a short period of time. Our Coordinator, Bill 
Donahue, can assist with verifying your training status 
and/or initiating your training. For questions or concerns, 
contact formation@stagnesshepherdstown.org or call 
the office at 304-876-6436.  

mailto:formation@stagnesshepherdstown.org


For any parishioners who have needs (groceries, rides to 
doctors or pharmacies, etc,) our HOMEBOUND MINISTRY 
is willing to help. Please call Judy Lilga (301-432-2276). 

Homebound Ministry  

Saint Joseph School is joining parochial schools across the 
United States in celebrating 
Catholic Schools Week from January 28 to February 3. 
We will take time to honor all the people who help the 
school fulfill its mission to educate in the spirit of the 
Gospel, instilling Catholic values, inspiring academic ex-
cellence, global awareness and service to those in need. 
● On Jan. 28, we will celebrate our parishes, who provide 
religious guidance, prayers and 
support all year. The SJS handbells will perform at the 
10:30 a.m. Mass at Saint Joseph 
Catholic Church in Martinsburg and the SJS choir will per-
form at the 11 a.m. Mass at St. 
James the Greater Catholic Church in Charles Town.  
● On Jan. 29, we will celebrate our community. Students 
will be asked to donate $1 each 
for Mary’s Refuge and will write letters to their parents, 
thanking them for allowing them to attend SJS. 
● On Jan. 30, we will celebrate our students by having 
them work with their prayer 
partners to write Mass petitions. They will also be treated 
to ice cream by our 
School-Family Association (SFA) and not be assigned any 
homework due the next day. 
● On Jan. 31, our nation will be honored as staff and stu-
dents are encouraged to wear red, white and blue. Dona-
tions will be collected for the Veterans Affairs Medical 
Center in Martinsburg and students will complete color-
ing sheets bearing images of our nation’s 
heroes. 
● On Feb. 1, students will celebrate vocations by dressing 
like someone in the vocation 
they aspire to have. Students and adults will write “thank 
you” notes to the priests 
serving our Eastern Panhandle Catholic churches. Teach-
ers are encouraged to invite a 
guest to share his/her life vocation with their classes and 
students will visit Saint Joseph 
Catholic Church to pray for their intended vocation for 10 
to 20 minutes. 
● On Feb. 2, we will honor faculty, staff and volunteers by 
writing “thank you” cards and/or make posters for custo-
dians, extended-care workers, cafeteria workers, aides, 
teachers and volunteers. The SFA and homeroom parents 
will cover teachers’ lunch and recess 
duties, and the SFA will provide lunch for the staff. 
● Feb. 3 is a day to celebrate families by spending time 
together and thanking God for all 
of our blessings. 

 

Catholic Schools Week 
St. Mary Recycle Mission Group has been working with 
Catholic churches, Convents, Schools, The Knights of Co-
lumbus, and other organizations, as well as with Parish-
ioners who have things at home in helping rescue and 
recycle used Religious items that are no longer needed.  
 

Over the last 25 years, they have helped recycle items 
from Churches that have items from former Clergy that 
are no longer being used, or from Churches that unfortu-
nately closed, as well as from Parishioners who need to 
place their personal religious items from home that they 
don't know what to do with. Over the years, they have 
found many of these items in the trash so they came up 
with a recycling program. They originally got started after 
finding several items cleared out from a church basement 
in the dumpster of a local church all in perfectly usable 
condition. They later found that there is a need for these 
unwanted items. Their first large effort was following 
Hurricane Katrina in New Orleans as they sent hundreds 
of recycled items to a parish there that was more than 
happy to accept items for both the parish and parishion-
ers that they had gathered. 
 

They can take in or give just about anything of Religious 
nature that can be used by other churches, convents or 
religious organizations such as: 
 

• Vestments including Chasubles, Stoles, Albs, etc. 
(even if they are soiled or tattered, as we have them 
professionally cleaned and/or restored if possible so 
they can be worn, we can also use them to make new 
vestments, rosary cases or missal covers, we accept 
any style, color, vintage) 

• Crucifixes 
• Statues (any size, no outdoor concrete statues) 
• Rosaries (damaged ok) 
• Chalices (Pottery ok) 
• Altar Ware 
• Candle Sticks 
• Tabernacles 
• Relics 
• Monstrances 
• Altar Stones 
• Altar Books/Missals/Lectionaries 
• Holy Medals 
• Holy Cards 
• Linens 
• Paraments 
• Framed Religious Pictures 
• Used Musical Instruments 
• Prayer books//Breviaries 
 

(Please No Religious Books/Reading Books/Story Books 
or Pamphlets/Magazines/DVD's or VHS Tapes or Wax 
Candles) 
 

Please do not throw anything out that may be questiona-
ble as we take items in any condition.  

 

Religious Item Recycling 



The Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston maintains an Office of Safe Envi-
ronment in accordance with the USCCB’s Charter for the Protection of 
Children and Young People. To Report Suspected Cases of Sexual Abuse 
of Children: The Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston encourages reporting 
to civil authorities first and foremost if a crime has been committed. We 
also encourage utilizing www.reportbishopabuse.org to make a report 
about any bishop in the U.S. If you have reason to believe that a bishop 
has engaged in sexual misconduct, please contact civil authorities in the 
applicable jurisdiction and visit www.reportbishopabuse.org. To Report 
to Civil Authorities: Contact your local law enforcement; numbers will 
vary based on your location. If you believe someone is in immediate 
danger, call 911. To confidentially report any incidence of suspected 
child abuse or neglect, including sexual abuse, contact the West Virginia 
Bureau for Children and Families’ Child Protective Services by calling the 
Child Abuse Hotline at 800.352.6513. To Report to Diocesan Authori-
ties: In addition to civil authorities, the diocese encourages reporting to 
the appropriate church authorities. To report suspected cases of sexual 
abuse of children by personnel of the Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston 
to the Diocese, contact one of the following designees at 
1.888.434.6237 or 304.233.0880: Mr. Bryan Minor, ext. 263; Mr. Tim 
Bishop, ext. 353; or Very Rev. Dennis Schuelkens, Jr., V.E., ext. 270. You 
may also call the Diocese’s Office of Safe Environment at 304.230.1504. 
In addition to the methods listed above for reporting sexual abuse, the 
Diocese also has partnered with Navex Global to offer the EthicsPoint 
platform to report other, additional concerns, such as suspected finan-
cial, professional, and personal misconduct of a priest, deacon, religious, 
or lay employee of the Diocese or any Catholic parish or school in West 
Virginia. The EthicsPoint platform can be accessed via www.dwc.org, 
under “Accountability”, then “Report Misconduct” or by calling 
844.723.8381. EthicsPoint is a third-party reporting system that reports 
to civil authorities where applicable and Diocesan authorities, and the 
identity of the person reporting is protected. 

 

CDA National Education Contest 

The Catholic Daughters of the Americas are sponsoring a 
contest for grade 4 through adult. Topics include:  essay, 
poetry, art, computer art, music, and photography. Forms 
and additional information can be found in the Narthex 
and parish center or on their website:  catholicdaugh-
ters.org. Deadline for submissions is January 31, 2024.  

 

Book Discussion Group 

St. Agnes Book Discussion 
February 16,2024 

Our February selection is NOT a novel but a memoir: The 
Yellow House: A Memoir by Sarah Broom Review by 
Melinda Pressler “A memoir of Broom's life before, during 
and after the deadly Katrina Hurricane which displayed 
millions of New Orleanians. The yellow house is the fami-
ly home which tethers Broom's story and the only thing 
left. A historic odyssey of indigenous residents & her rela-
tives flooded into diaspora. Broom writes as an anthro-
pologist and excavator of what remains.” 

We want to thank all parishioners of St. Agnes Catholic 
Church and Shepherdstown Presbyterian Church for do-
nating all the supplies that go into making sleeping bags 
and those parishioners that have donated old used sleep-
ing bags. This year we have made 34 sleeping bags, along 
with 18 donations of used and new sleeping bags. This 
gave us a total of 52 sleeping bags distributed to two 
agencies who serve the homeless: JCCM in Jefferson 
County and Immanuel’s House in Berkeley County. 
 

We are always in need of donated blankets, comforters 
(any size), and used sleeping bags (clean and in fair con-
dition). Items can be dropped off at the parish center. 
Please join our team of sewers! For more information, 
contact Barbara Mueller by email at bar-
baramueller596@gmail.com. 

~ The Sewing Ladies ~  

 

Ugly Sleeping Bag Ministry 

 

Sacred Art in Action 

Sacred Art In Action  
Next Monthly Iconography Session  

Wednesday, February 7, at 11am-4pm 
Open to all! 

Join these  sessions for a spiritual journey to learn the 
ancient sacred art that has survived through the ages to 
this day. Icon painting helps in spiritual growth, gives 
practice for the hand, heart, and mind, introduces one 
into the world of sacred beauty.   
 

Classes are taught by Tatiana Gubenko, an iconographer 
and instructor with nine years of teaching experience, 
whose work can be found in private collections and 
churches in the US and abroad. She will help you paint an 
icon, and walk you step by step from gilding using clay 
and real gold leaf to create the halo, to oiling the icon 
before consecration in the church. You will learn the 
whole process and the symbolism of each step. Icon for 
self, family member, or a friend is always a great gift of 
life. 
 

For further information or to register, please contact 
tatiana.istudio@gmail.com.          

  Parish Financial Activity   

       

  Collections - Last Week   

  Offertory Collections  $19,862   

  Monthly Mortgage Assistance  $1,137   

  Total (Offertory + Monthly Mortgage Assistance)  $20,999   

  Weekly Target (Offertory + Monthly Mortgage Assistance)  $12,000   

  Total Collections Compared to Target 
 

+$8,999   

      

  Tithe to help those in need   $1,986   

  
(St. Agnes tithes 10% of all offertory donations)   
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Married and engaged couples are invited to the 3rd annu-
al Together in Holiness marriage conference, presented 
by the St John Paul II Foundation and the Diocese of 
Wheeling-Charleston, on February 10, 2024 from 10:45 
am - 6:00 pm at St. James Catholic Church in Charles 
Town, WV. This 1-day conference will help you strength-
en your relationship with your spouse and discover God’s 
plan for your family. Registration: $32/couple and $5/
child for on-site childcare. Scholarships upon request. For 
more info, visit togetherinholiness.org/
wheelingcharleston or email camer-
on@forlifeandfamily.org. 

 

Together in Holiness  
Marriage Conference 

St Joe’s School is seeking a teacher's aide for a classroom 
of toddlers. Aides support teachers in planning and im-
plementing daily programs. Job responsibilities include 
ensuring the daily care of every child by following all li-
censing guidelines and the school’s standards of care. 
Aides also help maintain a fun and interactive environ-
ment that is clean and organized. 
Job requirements include: Must be at least 21 years old 
and have a high school diploma, 2 years PK or elementary 
education experience preferred, ability to meet state li-
censing requirements, scheduling flexibility, certification 
in ACDS (Apprenticeship for Child Development Special-
ist) preferred. If interested, please send a résumé to Katie 
MacKinnon, PK director, at kmackinnon@sjswv.org.  

 

St Joe’s Seeks Pre-K Aide 

Enrollment for the 2024-25 school year begins Feb. 2 for 
families whose children already attend Saint Joseph 
School and for their siblings who do not currently attend.  
 

Catholic families who are active in local parishes may 
start the application process on Feb. 9 and the general 
public can apply starting Feb. 16.  
 

To apply, go to sjswv.org.  
 

The Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston is again offering the 
Tuition Assistance Program (TAP) to Catholic and non-
Catholic families. For the 2024-25 school year, hear are 
dates of note: 
All application windows open Feb. 1.  

Phase I (Catholic families): Application period clos-
es April 30; awards given May 21 

Phase II (Catholic and non-Catholic families): Appli-
cation period closes July 14; awards given Aug. 
1 

Phase III (Catholic and non-Catholic families): Ap-
plication period closes Aug. 23; awards given 
Sept. 17 

For more information, go to wvcatholicschools.org. 
If your child is currently attending public school or enter-
ing kindergarten, you also might qualify for the Hope 
Scholarship. To learn more, go to https://
www.hopescholarshipwv.com/.  

 

Enrollment at St Joe’s School 
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